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Voting by mail means all Oregonians have a voice. Citizens do not have to take time 

off work or stand in long lines. Voters get to be informed, as well: they have the ability 

to look up everything they are voting for and do research. Fraud is basically non-

existent. If people want to vote day of, they can fill out their ballot on election day and 

drop it off. Why would people want to make it harder to vote? Don’t we all deserve a 

voice? 

 


